
Thane Wulfric Watch, 
 

Thank you for your letter. Wyvern’s Watch provided a valuable service at the last 
summit, with a great display of Ambition and Courage, and the prospect of a future 
relationship between the hall and my striding is an exciting one. 
 

The bestiary is as much a source of mystery for us as it is for you. It certainly 
appears to be very old, although we have not analysed its age thoroughly, and was 
gifted to our striding, by friends in the Bont Goch steading near Deer’s Folly. We are 
told that it found its way to Bont Goch with the Helpsped striding, but no such 
striding walks the trods today. You will notice a symbol on the cover of the bestiary 
which we were told is that of the Venatores Illustres - a group of monster hunters 
originally of Dawnish and Urizeni origin. Ewan and I attempted to gather more 
information on this group at the last summit, House du Soleil in Dawn had heard of 
them. 
 

Unfortunately, I am unable to attend the Spring Equinox summit but Ewan and a 
friend will be seeking out many groups of monster hunters, so hopefully you will be 
able to meet with them. 
 

Should the Great Dance guide my striding to Wintermark, I hope our paths cross. If 
not, I do aim to attend the Summer Solstice summit. 
 

Best wishes with your future endeavours. 
 

Yours, 
Llinos Fabledwing 


